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June 1, 2017
 
Dear District 41 Community,
 
As District 41 families and teachers prepare for a very
well-deserved summer break, I wanted to reach out and
wish you all a fun and safe summer with your families
and friends!

  
I am truly honored to be serving as the District 41 Board
President. Thank you to the community of voters who
elected us as your representatives for education. The
Board of Education will continue to work hard on behalf
of the entire community. The District has many exciting
projects coming up and we look forward to your engagement.  
 
The Board of Education continues meeting over the summer months in
June and August. If you are interested, you may watch via live stream or
attend the meetings in person at the Central Services Office. Upcoming
topics include setting the Board calendar and the alignment to the Long-
Range Plan for the upcoming school year during a special meeting on June
12. Also, the District will present an academic update at the June 19
meeting.  Click Here for more information about upcoming Board
meetings.
 
We are looking forward to welcoming you all back next school year! It
takes all of us to support the children in the five communities we serve and
we sincerely appreciate your partnership.
 
Wishing you a wonderful summer break!
 
Stephanie Clark
President
Board of Education
Glen Ellyn School District 41
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